
Psychology Club Minutes 
April 14, 2009 

 
• GPS was a SUCCESS! The Psychology Club would like to send a special 

thanks to the faculty who helped organize the GPS Conference this past 
weekend. You guys did a GREAT job and your hard work was appreciated! 
THANK YOU!!! ☺ 

 
•  We had speakers from Marriage and Family Therapy visit. They talked to 

us about the MFT Graduate Program here at VSU. Thank you to our 
wonderful guests! If you want to find out more information about the MFT 
Program, you can schedule an appointment to speak with them. 

 
• It’s coming up fast!!!! Relay for Life is on April 24th from 8pm until 8am, 

at the VSU Front Lawn. Sign up for a time to walk the track and work the 
booth Remember, it’s not too late to get donations. Jessica would like 
everyone to get a minimum of $20 from each participant. ☺ 

 
• We also need people to help set up & tear down out Relay for Life tent. 

Please let Jessica know if you can help. ☺ 
 

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club. 
Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday! 


